
 

  

December 01, 2022 

PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

Successful fourth partner (virtual) meeting 
 

The CSR-Ready consortium has concluded its fourth Transnational Partner Meeting that has taken 

place virtually on Tuesday 01.12.2022. The meeting counted with the presence of at least one 

representative from each partner organization, and served to review the progress and evaluation of 

IO3 and IO4. 

During the meeting, the coordinator tvw led the rest of the consortium throughout the different Work 

Packages and Intellectual Outputs. The next steps in the project are the evaluation and translation of 

IO3, the interactive CSR-Ready scorecard and action toolkit and the evaluation of IO4, the Knowledge 

Platform.  

*** 
For further information, please visit www.csrready.eu and / or contact: 

Fleur Schellekens, Project Officer at UIIN – schellekens[at]uiin.org 

http://www.csrready.eu/

